
                                                                                                                                  

GORSEYBRIGG PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

CELEBRATION OF LEARNING DAY 
 

Reception – Year 6 
 

Wednesday 21st June 2017 
 

8.30 - 9.00 am  
3.30 - 5.00 pm 

 
 
Parents and /or family members are invited into school to look at school work 
with their child/grandchild etc. 
 
This is an opportunity for the children to enjoy showing their work to a family 
member/adult and celebrate their achievements so far this year. 
 
Teachers will be present in the class areas but individual appointments are not 
necessary. 
 
An optional Parent’s Evening is planned for Tuesday 11th July 2017 when you 
can make an appointment to discuss your child’s report if you wish. 
 
It would be lovely if all children had the opportunity to show their work to an 
adult on this day. 
 
 
 

Thank you for your support. 


